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Department of Planning & Public Works 
Public Hearing Summary Report 

 
P.Z. 09-2010 Four Seasons West (Schuyer Corp.): A request for a change of zoning from a 
“PC” Planned Commercial District to a new “PC” Planned Commercial District for a 2.35 acre tract 
of land located on the southwest corner of the intersection of Olive Street Road and River Valley 
Drive. (16Q230260) 

 
Summary 

Doering Engineering, on behalf of Schuyer Corp., is requesting a change of zoning from “PC” 
Planned Commercial District to a new “PC” Planned Commercial District.  The site has an existing 
retail center and the rezoning is to add additional uses for the site.  The petitioner is not requesting 
to make any exterior improvements to the already developed site. 

 
The City of Chesterfield Comprehensive Plan Land Use Map delineates this subject site within the 
Community Retail use designation.   
  
A public hearing further addressing the request will be held at the November 8, 2010 City of 
Chesterfield Planning Commission meeting. Attached please find a copy of the Public Hearing 
Notice and Preliminary Plan.  
 
Respectfully submitted,     

 
Mara M. Perry, AICP      
Senior Planner  

Cc:         Michael G. Herring, City Administrator 
 Rob Heggie, City Attorney 
 Michael O. Geisel, Director of Planning and Public Works 
 Aimee Nassif, Planning and Development Services Director 






